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Dear Miss ______________,
We are pleased to inform you that you have been accepted to Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry.  You are invited to attend an orientation meeting on Date at Time.  To avoid detection by Muggles, you should pretend you are attending a birthday party for Katie.  It has been arranged for Katie Carlson's mother to meet you at _____________  and accompany you on foot to Platform 9 & ¾ where you will meet the Hogwarts Express.  Your parents may pick you up via the floo network or muggle transport from ___________________. 
To make it further appear that this is a birthday party, please bring a wrapped book (used is great) to exchange with the other students at the orientation.  No other gift is required. 
We await your owl no later than January 18th, or if your family does not have an owl, you may send word to _______ or use a muggle phone to call Polly  at ________.   If your parents need to reach you during the orientation, they can call __________.
Yours Sincerely,

Minerva Mc Gonagall,
Deputy headmistress
